
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
         

                         
 

Notice Sheet for 4th February 2024 

“A light for revelation to the Gentiles, and the glory of your people Israel.” 

Luke 2 v 32 

Messy Sunday for Candlemas 

10.30am on Sunday 4th February  

This service will NOT be livestreamed 

      
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 

Next Week: Sunday 11th February 2024 

Holy Communion Service with Children’s Groups 10.30am in Church 

This service will be livestreamed 

For more news and information please visit: www.stjames-streatham.org.uk 

http://www.stjames-streatham.org.uk/
http://www.stjames-streatham.org.uk/about-us/our-vision/
http://www.stjames-streatham.org.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/St.Jameschurchweststreatham
http://twitter.com/StJamesChurchWS
http://www.instagram.com/stjamesweststreatham
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCBvRkjHY-FEl-Nl35tqmwoQ


 

 

THE FRIENDSHIP CIRCLE 
The next meeting will be on Friday 23rd February for 
a Quiz led by Freda Rouse. For more information 
please speak to Pearl Wood 07984 894 898 or Alan 
Burrows 0208 677 3947 for information. 

WHAT’S ON 
Date Time Event  

Monday 

5th  

February 

10.30am 
Small Group 

in the Church Centre 
 

6.00pm 
LAG (for Boys) 

in FYC 
 

8.00pm 
Leaders Meeting 

On Zoom 
 

Tuesday  

6th 

February 

9.00am 
The Well 

in the Church Centre   

10.30am 
Holy Communion 

in the Vestry  

5.45pm 
Adventurers 

in the Church Centre  

Wednesday  

7th  

February 

9.30am 
Staff Meeting 

in the Vestry 
 

3.30pm 
Get Set 

in the Church Centre 
 

Thursday 

8th  

February 

10.00am 
Little Fishes 

in the Church and Centre 
 

6.00pm 
POD for Girls 

in FYC 
 

Friday  

9th  

February 

6.00pm 
Youth Club 

in FYC 
 

Sunday 

11th  

February 

10.30am 

Holy Communion with 

Children’s Groups 

in Church & Centre 

 

FLOWERS AT ST JAMES 
To sponsor flowers for a Sunday service please see 
the sign up sheet in the Church Centre and contact 
Beverly at bevogi@hotmail.com  

LENT ENCOUNTER 2024 
The season of Lent is almost upon us again. There 
will be a joint Furzedown Churches service to begin 
Lent on Ash Wednesday, 7.00pm at St Paul’s – all 
are welcome. 

The Bible Society has produced some great material 
to help us grow spiritually through Lent called 
‘Shadow of the Cross’. Sign up free of charge for a 
daily email devotional tracing God’s amazing plan of 
salvation through the Bible: 

https://www.biblesociety.org.uk/resources/the-lent-
encounter-sign-up/   

THE FUTURE OF FYC 
The Board of the Furzedown Youth Centre (FYC) 
has been prayerfully discussing the future of the 
work for some time, particularly in light of reducing 
finances and personnel. It is important that FYC’s 
member churches are consulted before any major 
decisions are made about the future. With this in 
mind, there will be an open meeting for church 
members on Sunday 25th February 12.30pm at 
MLBC. The trustees would be very grateful for your 
attendance so your views and ideas can be heard.  

THE BRIDGE 
The latest edition of the Southwark Diocese 
newspaper is available to read online here.   

GIVING AT ST JAMES 
We will be taking up an offering in today’s service, 
but there are other ways of giving to the ministry and 
mission of St James.  
If you wish to donate by card, the Contactless 
Giving unit is available on the Information Desk. 
You can also make a donation online by visiting 
Online Giving to St James PCC. 

For further information about ways to give please 
pick up an ‘Investing in the Vision’ leaflet from the 
Information Desk or speak to Alan Burrows. 

FOODBANK DONATIONS 
For details about how to donate food to our local 
Foodbank visit: www.wandsworth.foodbank.org.uk  
or call 020 7326 9428.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

St James Church: 236 Mitcham Lane, Streatham, London SW16 6NT 

 020 8677 3947   admin_stjameschurch@btinternet.com  

 Office Hours: Tuesday – Friday 9am – 4.30pm 

mailto:bevogi@hotmail.com
https://www.biblesociety.org.uk/resources/the-lent-encounter-sign-up/
https://www.biblesociety.org.uk/resources/the-lent-encounter-sign-up/
https://southwark.anglican.org/news-events/news/the-bridge-newspaper/
https://givealittle.co/campaigns/3a29c7b7-0745-4e2e-b0ab-305c44196df0
http://www.wandsworth.foodbank.org.uk/
mailto:admin_stjameschurch@btinternet.com

